
Notice of Short-Term Cessation of 

Telemarketing 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that due to ongoing promotional adjustments, we will be 

temporarily ceasing our telemarketing activities effective immediately. This short-term cessation 

will last until [Insert End Date]. 

Our goal is to enhance our promotional strategies to better serve our valued customers, and we 

appreciate your understanding during this period. We will resume our telemarketing efforts once 

the necessary adjustments have been made. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Contact Information] 


